
Wootton Booster Club Meeting Minutes – October 3, 2018 

The September 3, 2018 meeting was called to order promptly at 7:00 PM by Booster President, 
Brian Levine.  Enough members were present to meet the quorum requirement. 

Members Present 

Brian Levine, President    Melissa Hamlin, Football Rep 

Wendy Rodriguez, Secretary    Lynn Grainger, Cross Country   

Dave Scher, Treasurer     Daniel Nelson, Girls JV Soccer 

Dee Weiss, Membership    Nancy Deprey, Girls JV/V Soccer & Lax 

Tammy Mariani – Communications Chair  Ralph Nelson, Concessions 

Jeff Koch – Stadium Signs     

President’s Welcome/Introductions 

Brian opened the meeting with a welcome to all members and reps.  

Membership Report:   

• Reps want the list of members but, Dee needs the rosters from the AD   

• Drop dead membership for fall sports to get credit is 10/19.  This may be adjusted 
depending on when the rosters are received.  Tentatively 10/26 

Treasurer’s Report:  

• Membership is down 

• Concession Sales are down 

• Signage income is down year-over-year 

• Costs are down 

Minutes: Approved September Meeting Minutes  

Athletic Director Update: 

• Did not attend but sent an update 

• The website link has been fixed. 

• Trainer needs a new table 

• A swim coach has been hired – Kevin Fischer 

• Weight room – need status update? 

• Stadium Sound System – need status update?   

• New Flag – need status update? 

Concession Stand:  

• Sales have been concerningly low 

• Need volunteers 

• Need to be sure we are adequately stocked. 



• Need to follow up on winter sports sales – Brian to work with Kevin 

School Store: 

• We are looking new volunteers to transition to for 2019-2020.   

• A suggest was made that Melissa Fritz.  No commitment yet. 

• We want to look in to an online sales opportunity? 

Website/Communications:  

• Nothing to report 

Wishlist Update:  

• Nothing to report. 

Team Rep Matters:  

• Nothing to report 

Special Projects:  

• Doran Golf Tournament (10/6/18) made it to the red.  
 

Bricks, Pavers and Signs:  

• The seniors want to purchase a paver for Mr. Du Boyce.  The booster will donate it. 

• Need the effective renewal date for signs. 

• Allentuck Landscaping had a free sign for installing pavers.  This deal has ended. 
 

Walk of Fame: 

• Nothing to report 

 
New Business:  

• Nothing to report 

 

Booster Meeting was adjourned at 7:31 PM by Booster Club President Brian Levine. 

 

No booster meeting for November as we are between fall and winter sports. 

The next booster club meeting is December 5, 2018 at 7pm. 

 


